
ABC countdown to summer

May 1, 2022
2nd Grade First Communion
10:00 am to Noon

Pancake Breakfast in the
gym 

May 2-6,  2022
Teacher Appreciation Week

May 6, 2022
12:45 -1:45 pm

St Jude Trik-a-thon
May 2 - 5, 2022 

MAP Testing
May 10, 2022

PTO May Meeting -6:00pm
May 27th, 2022

9:00 am 
Last school mass

Last Day of School

The countdown has begun towards summer!  On April 22
we started our ABC countdown.  Each letter of the
alphabet represents a school day and has a letter theme. 
 As we are excited to celebrate each day, it is equally
important to stay focused!  Please help our teachers and
students by reminding your child to keep working hard. 
 Daily attendance is very important as Dibels and MAP
testing will begin next week.  Together we can finish this
challenging school year strong!

Tuesday, April 26th
Builders Club

Thursday,  April 28th
10:00 am

Mass 

St. Francis de Sales School

April 25th, 2022 Winners
$50.00 - Bob Flynn
$25.00 - Crystal Steinhour
$15.00 - Ron and Sue Whitman 
$10.00 - Naomi Burton

 April  26th, 2022

Look Ahead

THis weeks
Events

52 Club Raffle winners

This Week's Happenings 
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ABC countdown to Summer 

May God Bless all of our First Communion students this
Sunday, May 1st, 2022 . 

Don't Forget to enroll for the 2022-
2023 school year!

All families who register before May 29th will be
placed into a drawing to receive a $1,000

scholarship.  



Before School Daycare begins at 7:00 am until 7:45 am
After School Daycare begins at 3:10 pm until 5:30 pm 

Attention All Parents: 
Please note if your child is in the building during the posted times for daycare they will be sent to daycare and your
account will be charged.  No Student is allowed to remain in the hallways during daycare hours.  
Before and After School Program Hours are:

SFDS Before and After School Program (Daycare) hourly rate is $4.00 per hour. Remember, all charges are broken
down into 5-minute increments to the time spent at daycare. 

To help with the Before and After Program staffing, please contact the office if you know your child(ren) will be

using daycare on a regular basis.

DAYCARE Reminder...Parents our after-school daycare program is designed to assist working parents in providing a

safe place for their children during normal working hours. It is not a "drop-in" after-school club. Parents need to

please call the office if their child isn't a regular attendee and needs care. Thank you.

Our annual St Francis Spring Carnival was a
great success!  A huge thank you to Shelia Clark
and all of the PTO Volunteers, staff, and
families who worked to bring the carnival back! 
 Thank you to all of the SFDS families,
parishioners, and the community for all the
support! We loved seeing all the smiling faces
and having the school busy again. Thanks for
everything!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
SFDS Before and After School

Program (Daycare)


